
 

 

Jobcentre Plus and the National Careers Service are holding an 

online advice session for people in North Yorkshire who have recently 

been made redundant or may be facing redundancy.  

Despite the disruption caused by the coronavirus outbreak, there are still jobs out 
there to apply for. This event will help you to start looking for a new job in case 
you are made redundant. 

It will include advice on: 

 how to pitch your skills to employers 

 career opportunities in new sectors 

 tips on finding a job. 

It will also provide guidance on support which may be available to you if you 
cannot find work. 

This is a free online event available to people in North Yorkshire. 

It takes place on Thursday 20 May, from 11am to 12 noon.  

You can sign up here:   

 By clicking on Eventbrite  
 Or cutting and pasting the following link into your browser 

https://www.eventbrite.com/x/redundancy-support-webinar-registration-153852353531 

 Or by Googling Redundancy Support Webinar 20th May  
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